
ADEPT Transport & Connectivity Board update September 2020 

 

The Transport and Connectivity Board met in early September and were pleased to welcome our 
President, Nigel Riglar to the meeting.  The Board discussed a number of consultations that are 
ongoing – including the revisions of the Highway Code. There were also reflections on the challenges 
of home to school transport at the moment and what we were all doing to support the bus industry 
during this difficult time.  The second half of the meeting saw a presentation from Hertfordshire 
County Council on its work to develop a “Place and Movement” approach to transport strategy and 
maintenance – this work is seeking to apply the approach developed by TfL for metro areas to a rural 
county and by doing this enable us to be more responsive to different environments. 
  
Finally, this period saw the launch of the ADEPT Active Strategy Policy position and a number of 
articles in the technical press associated with this.  In the next period The National Traffic Managers 
Forum will be holding their annual conference and so we hope many of you will join the event. 

  
 


